
 

 

25 Adelaide St. E 

Suite 1602 

Toronto ON, M5C 3A1 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 7, 2010 

 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 

Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

2300 Yonge Street 

27
th
 Floor 

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

 

 

Dear Ms. Walli, 

 

Re: 2010 Natural Gas Market Review (EB-2010-0199) 

 

The Association of Power Producers of Ontario (APPrO) has retained John Wolnik as its 

expert in the above noted Review, and intends to seek a cost award for Mr. Wolnik�s 

time in: 

 

o Reviewing the market report prepared by ICF Consulting Canada Inc. on behalf 

of APPrO 

o Preparation for, attendance at, and reporting for the stakeholder conference, and 

o Written comment post the stakeholder conference. 

 

I would be grateful if you would include him in any future APPrO correspondence on this 

matter. 

 

His contact information is: 

Mr. John Wolnik 

Elenchus Research Associates 

JWolnik@Elenchus.ca 

 

Sincerely, 

 
David Butters 

President & CEO 
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